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This week we have had to say “adiós” to Upper 5 as they start their exams. I continued the 
tradition I started a few years ago and made personalised certificates for all Upper 5 Spanish 
pupils, recognising their individual talents and contributions, with some humour thrown in. I 
read out the comments so they had to guess who it was. They clearly all knew each other very 
well and mainly guessed correctly. I am very proud of them, especially having shown great 
resilience in the face of the GCSE speaking test ( do you remember yours?!). I wish them all the 
best for their exams- ¡ Buena suerte!  

Mrs Fiona Wilson  


